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1. Community Renewable Energy 

No significant progress has been made this month due to waiting for a response from the 

landowners for Authorisation Agreements which has arisen due to holidays and Covid-19 

impacts. 

2. Land Behind the Glebe 

Still waiting for the BANES internal processes for formally declaring this land as surplus. 

3. Parish Meeting 

The date for this meeting was agreed to be 8th December at the last PC meeting. 

Approach, agenda and actions need to be agreed. 

4. Community Health 

The funding for the provision of Village Agents has been obtained. 

The recruitment process for village agents is underway by WERN (West of England Rural 

Network). 

WERN will lead on the implementation of this Preventative Health Care initiative. 

5. Ownership of the Verge outside of the Memorial Hall 

The ‘application’ for the licence for the PC to manage the verge outside of the Memorial Hall 

has been passed by BANES Parks team to BANES Highways, who own this land. 

BANES Highways have not yet responded to this application. 
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